UNIVERSITY OF HOUSTON FACULTY SENATE‘RESOLUTION CONCERNING H.R. # 5383

The Faculty Senate of the University of Houston believes that members
of the teach1ng profession are being discriminated against by proposed
changes in legislation now before the Congress dealing with mandatory
retirement. Therefore, we urge that the United States Congress treat
our profession no differently than it treats others and remove the

discriminatory passages from the legislation.




